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i Australian Government Anti-Dum P in g
ok MIissi
st Department of Industry, Science, | COMmMmMIssion

Energy and Resources

Anti-Dumping Commission
GPO Box 2013
Canberra ACT 2600

Mr Thomas Tang

Deputy Director, Economic Division

Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Australia
8/40 Blackall Street

BARTON ACT 2600

Via email: eiko@moea.gov.tw

Dear Mr Tang

APPLICATION FOR THE IMPOSITION OF DUMPING DUTY IN RESPECT OF
ALUMINIUM ZINC COATED STEEL EXPORTED TO AUSTRALIA FROM
TAIWAN

| am writing to notify you that the Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission)
has received a properly documented application requesting the publication of a
dumping duty notice in respect of exports of aluminium zinc coated steel
having width equal to or greater than to 600 mm exported to Australia from
Taiwan. The goods are classified to the following tariff classifications and
statistical codes:

e 7210.61.00 statistical codes 60, 61 and 62;
o 7225.99.00 statistical code 39,

The Commission is currently assessing the matters raised in the application to
determine if the application appears to establish reasonable grounds for the
publication of a dumping duty notice. Pursuant to Article 5.5 of the World Trade
Organization Anti-Dumping Agreement, the Commission is avoiding any
publicising of the application.

Australian legislation requires that a decision on whether to proceed with an
investigation must be made on or before 29 June 2020, unless extended as a
result of further information being provided to the Commission by the applicant.
| will inform you of the outcome of the Commission consideration of the
application as early as possible.

Should a decision be made to initiate the investigation, you will be provided with
a copy of the non-confidential version of the application.

If you would like to discuss ény of the matters raised in this letter, please .
contact me on 03 8539 2559 or email investigations4@adcommission.gov.au.
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Yours sincerely

Olivia Tsang
Case Manager, Investigations 4
Anti-Dumping Commission

15 June 2020



